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Dear Ambassadors for Peace and Distinguished Guests, 
 
We are pleased to inform you of a very successful International Leadership Conference in South Korea on 
February 12-15, 2016 where several Ambassadors, Congressmen and key leaders from United States 
served as speakers, moderators, hosts and active participants contributing greatly in all five sessions of the 
conference on the theme: “Addressing the Critical Challenges of our Time: The Role of Governments, 
Civil Society and Faith-Based Organizations”. 
 
One of the highlights of the conference is the launching of the “Parliamentarians for World Peace” held 
at the Korean National Assembly to increase cooperation and collaboration among parliamentarians 
around the world to build safe, secure, stable and peaceful societies. 
 
Rev. Richard De Sena, President, UPF USA hosted the Opening Program and Banquet and again 
presented on the Founder’s Vision the following day. Unfortunately after the conference he contracted 
severe influenza and still in the process of recuperating from the illness. Hence, it is with deep regret to 
inform you that the scheduled Introductory Leadership Seminar for tomorrow, February 27th will be 
rescheduled to March 19th at the same time and location (4 West 43rd St. New York City, NY 10035 
from 9AM-1PM) 
 
Please make the necessary adjustments on your schedule as we are very eager to share to you more about 
the recently concluded conference in Korea and how we can contribute in addressing the critical 
challenges of our time. 
 
For more inquiries and clarifications, please do not hesitate to call us at (212) 819-1999 or email us at 
info@us.upf.org. As always, please subscribe to our mailing list at www.us.upf.org or “LIKE” our 
facebook page www.facebook.com/UPFAmerica to get updates and latest information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
On behalf of President Richard De Sena 
 
Emiljun Rapada 
Admin.  Assistant, UPF USA 
 


